
PUBLIC HEARING 
COMMENT FORM 

Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
Division of Recreation and Parks 

Marjorie Harris Carr Cross Florida Greenway 
State Recreation and Conservation Area – Unit Management Plan Update 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Comments can be emailed to FL_StateParkPlanning@dep.state.fl.us or mailed to Office of 
Park Planning, Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Division of Recreation and 
Parks, 3900 Commonwealth Boulevard, MS 525, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3000. Please 
submit comments by Thursday, November 30, 2017.  
 
 


